
The St. Joseph Children’s Choir will resume practice on Thursday,  
September 6th from 4:00 to 5:00pm in the Basilica.  Practice is every 
Thursday during the school year.  We welcome all children who enjoy singing 
and are in grades 1 through grade 8, to join our wonderful Children’s Choir.  
The Children’s Choir will sing at the Family Masses during the school year 
and in the “Yuletide at the Basilica” concert in December. 

St. Joseph Community 

Please turn in the lower half of this form to the rectory for David Howitt 

Parents Name________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name________________________________________________________ 

Address_____________________________________________________ 

Phone Number___________________ Emergency Number____________________ 

E-mail Address________________________________________________________ 

Please Print Clearly 

By registering my child in the Choir, I grant permission to St. Joseph Basilica to use his/her photograph in parish media.  


